Athletic Club electing new officers
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April 14, 2011 - The Leonard High School Athletic Booster Club will be electing all new officers
in May. If you would like to be an officer or if you know of someone who you would like to
nominate please contact Pam McCarley.

The Athletic club is an organization that supports all athletics at LHS. Over the last few years
the athletic club has had two fund raisers. The golf tournament in July and running Friday night
football concession stands during the fall. (five games). A meeting will be held in May to elect
the officers... the date will be announced soon.




